Town of Swampscott
Board of Health
ELIHU THOMSON ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
SWAMPSCOTT, MASSACHUSETTS 01907

The Board of Health, with Marianne Hartmann, Alison Oxton, & Emily Cilley in attendance, along with
Jeff Vaughan, Health Director & Linda Paster recording attended its monthly meeting on November 13,
2018 opening at 6:00 p.m.

DOG PARK

Site work is being done and fencing is needed to finish. The benches will be introduced in the spring.
Updated information and rules will be linked in with the dog licensing. The town is hoping that people
are self-policing their animals.

ANIMAL CONTROL
Swampscott Animal Control is currently being covered by the Marblehead Animal Control Officer
SCHOOL

Max Kasper, Building Commissioner will have Dorian in to have testing done. Looking for maintenance
in all of the schools and a log of what work has or is being done.

VAPING

On December 3, 2018 Swampscott High School will be hosting a discussion on vaping with a time as yet
to be determined. Diane Knight will speak and handouts will be available as well as audio visual back up.

NEW BUISNESS

The Emergency Dispatch Site is in need for volunteers.
Next meeting will be held December 11, 2018.
Meeting adjourned at 7 p.m.

Respectfully submitted

Linda Paster, for the Swampscott Health Department



